

Special Education and the Church: How Your Parish and Faith Life Can Enhance Your Child's Well-Being



All are Welcome to Attend

When: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 at 7:00 pm

Microsoft Teams Meeting

Organized by: Special Education Advisory Committee (SEAC)

The presenting team will share key messages from Pope Francis and proven practices around the role that faith, participation in the sacraments and parish life can bring to the religious experiences and spiritual well-being of families, especially those caring for children and youth identified with special needs. Come and see! The Catholic Church needs you!

Terri Pauco



Terri Pauco has always had a teacher's heart. Over her career, she worked for the Niagara Catholic District School Board as an elementary school teacher and as the Religion and Family

Life Consultant. After her retirement in 2017, she joined Diocese of St. Catharines' Family and Youth Office and continues to promote the important role that families have in faith development of their children and teens.



Lidia Di Lorenzo



Lidia Di Lorenzo has worked as an elementary teacher for the Niagara Catholic District School Board about 22 years. The last few years she has taken on the position of Religion and Family Life

Consultant enabling her to reach out and support teachers and the Niagara Catholic community in the delivery of the Religion and Family Life curriculum and faith development.

Although the presentation is especially relevant to families who have special education needs, we encourage all of our Niagara Catholic District School Board families to attend. For more information, please contact your school principal.